


The sheer unfairness of landing nearly 5,000 new homes into the central
Edgware, transforming it from a lively and diverse suburban
neighbourhood into a dystopian metropolis, when these homes could be
distributed more equitably and sensibly throughout the borough and
possibly beyond.
The extra unfairness of giving little publicity to the process that has
brought us to this point. We knew that we would have the opportunity to
object to the Broadwalk redevelopment, but it was not explained that it
would be necessary to first object to the modifications of the Broadwalk
plan, to have any influence over Ballymore's over development plans.  I
did not receive any written communication from Barnet Council about the
plan, or notification of the closing date for objections.

       I am very much concerned about the impact of the local plan on Edgware
and its present and future residents.

       In light of these concerns, I would like to express my support for
any representations made by Save Our Edgware and the Edgware
Community Association.              Please consider their submissions as
reflecting my own concerns.
       Please confirm receipt of this email and that it arrived by the closing
consultation date of 18th June 2024, and keep me informed of any
further updates          to the proposal.
 
       Yours sincerely
       Carole Zeidman




